
ATTENTION 

to GGP Applicants 
 

 

Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects (GGP) in fiscal year 2018 was calling for 

application until 30 June, 2018.  

In July 2, the Embassy has completed sending confirmation letters to applicants whose applications 

were duly received by the Embassy.  

However, numbers of reports have been claimed to the Embassy that some applicants have failed to 

submit their applications due to irregular technical problems. 

If you have not received a confirmation letter from the Embassy, please immediately forward your 

email sent to embjp@yv.mofa.go.jp to taiki.kohno@yv.mofa.go.jp.  

Thank you for your attention and we apologize for the inconvenience caused you. 

 

GGP Team 
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